
L A V ENDER

The children are now in their new classes Bluebell Class with Mrs Clampitt and
Lavender Class with Mrs Kelly and Mrs Morrison. 

This week we have enjoyed the excitement of our storybox and reading the story
‘Oh No, George!’ The children have responded really well to positive praise,
receiving class Dojo points and moving their names onto our class rainbow. 

B LUEBE L L

·Our Storybox
·‘Oh No, George!’
·Class Dojos and our rainbow
·Storymaps
·Our phonics sounds: s,a,t,p

Homework:
While not compulsory, we encourage children to continue their learning at home. 
Today, your child will bring home their Homework Bag, which includes a letter 
from their Year 6 buddy and a Phonics home learning sheet. Please return the 
Homework Bags to school on Mondays so we can replenish them for the following 
week.

                      Class Dojo:
                      You should have received an email with a Class Dojo link. Please click on
                      it to view the dojo points your child is earning in class, as well as a daily
                     class story. The class story is accessible only to parents who have been
                      invited via the link and will be kept within the separate Lavender or Bluebell 
                     Dojo “classrooms.” If you do not want your child to appear in the 
                     photographs featured in the class story, please let us know.

                    Please remember to bring a teddy to school on Monday! 
                    We have lots of exciting activities planned for our bears. 
                    We will also be sharing news, so if your child has something they 
                    would like to share, such as a shell or a conker, please bring it in. 
                    You are also welcome to email a photograph of your child’s news.
  


